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News Release 

 

Provision of Monetary Aid to Victims of the Earthquake in Morocco 

 

 We express our heartfelt sympathy to the families, friends and loved ones of all of the people who lost their lives 

in the earthquake that struck Morocco and we would also like to express our deepest sympathies to everyone who 

has been affected by this disaster. 

 

Mitsui Kinzoku ACT Corporation (President and Representative Director: Kentaro Wakai) has decided that the 

Company and Mitsui Kinzoku ACT Tanger Maroc SARL, a Morocco-based group company, will respectively 

donate one million yen and an amount equivalent to approximately one million yen in the Moroccan currency for 

the victims of the earthquake. 

 

We sincerely hope for a speedy recovery and the speedy reconstruction of the areas affected by the 

earthquake. 

 

 

 


